
PTO MEETING AGENDA- May 18, 2021 5:30pm – Library

1. Treasurer’s Report & Current Balance
a. Current Balance - $34,197.43

2. Projects & Annual Events:
a. Fern & Mixed Basket Sale – Final Numbers- We made $20,632.77 after all costs

b. Teacher Appreciation Week - Recap, New Ideas next year; Total Costs were $2,209.22

c. Field Day –  Friday, May 28th Inflatables, popsicles - not unless they are sold to kids, policy.

d. 8
th

Grade Give Back Day - TBD

3. Funding Requests –none

4. New ideas or school needs - Open for discussion.

Chromebooks - No Longer a need - CO getting new Chromebooks for next year.

Sidewalks - PTO Closet, Car Rider Hill, Kids Club Entrance. Proposal given to Central office. The car

rider sidewalk is a huge expensive project due to being ADA compliant. But we did give the go ahead

for concrete to the PTO closet. Other concrete was included in possible building improvements at the

central office. Lorrie will try to get bids ASAP for the sidewalk to closet.

Water bottle filling stations - Fountain at school and waiting for installation.

Window Clings for front windows or side doors - brought up by Lorrie. Possible project for

next year

Signs - next year any signs purchased to put on fence should make sure it is mesh so the wind can go

through and not tear the signs

Bench on Playground at Basketball court - Needs to be painted.

Plant Signs - Are being ordered

5. Other Business –
a. Officer’s for next Year

Jeri Young - President
Robin Bringhurst - Vice President
Beth Scruggs - Secretary
Jessie Gould - Treasurer
NikKi Cutter - Publicity/Media Coordinator
Kristen Ragsdale and Lorrie Patterson - advisory board

b. Closet Cleanup and Spiritwear Inventory - need help, let's plan a day.

c. 2021-2022 - Campus Clean up this summer, back to school open house, kindergarten night,

books for kindergarteners, teacher welcome back, smart cards, mums, spring plants, new

spiritwear, appreciation days etc...

Thank You Everyone for a great year and Have a Great Summer!

we love you lorrie!


